On a yearly basis since 2009, the Town has received grants from the Metropolitan Area Planning Council (MAPC) to install bike racks on publicly-controlled lands.

Here are the new places to lock your bikes; we hope you find them useful!



The Beede Center



Hapgood Wright Town Forest



**Emerson Playground Tennis Courts** 



Junction Park



**Hunt Recreation Center** 



The Old Rifle Range



Rideout Playground



CHA site on Powder Mill Road



CHA site on Walden Street



Public Safety Building



The Veterans Memorial



CHA site on Strawberry Hill Road



The Emerson Umbrella



Ripley Ballfields



Sanborn Middle School



Peabody Middle School



Willard Elementary School

## Soon to be installed:

1 rack at Gaining Ground
2 racks at Punkatasset Knoll
Multiple racks at the CPW/DPLM complex